
 

We hope you are all doing well and 

that you had a restful Easter 

holiday. Hasn’t the weather been 

amazing! We’ve really missed 

seeing you in school and being able 

to teach you. Please don’t put 

pressure on yourselves with the 

home learning: the most important 

thing is to stay safe and happy. 

Lockdown can be tricky, but we 

hope that you have found some 

ways to enjoy it. I built a Lego 

tower THAT REACHED THE CEILING!                                     

We are really excited about Google 

Classroom starting this week…if 

you are able to use it, please send 

us some messages in the 4Green 

classroom to say how you are doing 

and what you’ve been up to!  

Check out my new 

lockdown beard! 


